
Harrison-Ray Water Company, Inc. 
PO Box 2818 

Pasco, Washington, 99302-2818 
 
March 21, 2019 
 
Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Subject: Harrison-Ray Water Company, Inc. 
.    Ancillary Charges fee increases 
 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 

Harrison-Ray Water Company, Inc. wishes to file for a fee increase for some of our 
Ancillary Charges on Schedule X of our existing tariff filed with the Commission on 
February 1, 2008. Attached are the following documents: 
 

1. Customer notice about regulation that we mailed on February 15, 2019 
 

2. Support documentation for our NSF charges. 
 

We understand there is a review period of up to 30 days and our tariff should 
become effective at the end of that time. This water system has been previously 
regulated by the Commission. 
 
Please call me at 1-509-627-2937 if you have any questions. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Tom Harrison  
Harrison-Ray Water Company, Inc. 

 
Enclosures: Customer Notice 
  Copy of Bank NSF charge 
  Calculation of Account Setup and Service Visit Charges 
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